
Senior Vice Commandant Report: 
New Fiscal Year!   Thank you for trusting me and electing me for a second term as your Senior Vice 
Commandant.  I will be not only doing all I can to be the best SVC in the Department but working closely 
with Commandant Henry to train to become your next Commandant in 2025 if the membership will 
have me. 

AWARDS: There were many awards passed out at the past Department Convention and for those 
Detachments/members who were not present to receive them in person, they were sent along with 
your Division Vice Commandants for presentation at your Detachment meetings.  If you think you should 
have had an award, and have not received it to date, please reach out to your District Vice Commandant 
to report that information. 

LEADERSHIP TRAINING: The next training will not happen during this fiscal year.  I will be working with 
the Junior Vice Commandant to plan our next training for September of 2025.  Look for more 
information as the time draws closer.   

DETACHMENT VISITS: Although I would love to visit Detachments, having as many as we do in the 
Department of PA, we trust our Division Vice Commandants to assist more locally.  However, if an 
invitation and a need arise, I will make myself available as my circumstances permit to visit in person.  

COMMANDANT’S COUNCIL: As you all should know by now, we have implemented a new Detachment 
Commandant Report.  We are asking these reports be completed and returned to the Adjutant for 
posting on the website each quarter.  The due dates are stated on the form itself.  This document can be 
found on the Department website.  Commandant’s Council will have more training and discussions.   

In closing, if you are on Facebook, please join the Department Facebook page where a wealth of 
information is continuously being posted.  Share this information on your Detachment pages and if you 
are ready to start a Detachment Facebook, contact one of our Public Affairs Officers.  Keeping your 
members informed is very important, no matter what route they get their information. 

Semper Fidelis! 

Respectfully Submitted, 
G. Victoria McCoy 
 

 


